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I have lived in Oregon for over 50 years and I strongly oppose bill HJR 201.  This bill 

is going to make it impossible for middle income and the elderly to be able to 

continue to afford their home.   All I see this bill doing is increasing the homeless 

population and giving more people reason to leave Oregon.  Business will not want 

come here because of the high taxes and the business that stay will pass this new 

tax on to the consumer.  The only people who will want to live in Oregon are the ones 

who have a drug problem or those who just don’t want to work.  It is time to reduce 

the over spending, stop the hand outs and start creating jobs to put Oregonians back 

to work.   


